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DAREN News, are articles and information about the Digital Amateur Radio

"Emergency" Network of WV, which operates on 145.69 MHz.  Anyone having any

information about DAREN, or Amateur Radio in general, and would like to share

it with others, may send it to WA8LLM @ PKBGWV on 145.69 MHz, or to my E-Mail:

wa8llm@yahoo.com.  A State Wide DAREN NET is operated every Saturday from 7:00

pm to 10:00 pm, and lately, before and after those hours.  The DAREN Net

Announcement, showing the MAIN NCS, ALTERNATE NCS, NODEs accessible to both,

and the previous week's check-ins, are posted by Thursday on most of the Main

county DAREN PBBS'.  The DAREN News can also be found on the www.wc8ec.com and

www.wc8ec.org websites.

Yesterday and today the WCEC (Wood County Emergency Communications) group

finished setting up a 24 foot by 80 foot canopy at one of the local churches for

their Halloween party tomorrow.  When the canopy is taken down that will finish

all of the fund raising activities for the year for the WCEC group, unless the

telephone rings requesting some kind of help.

One of the local chemical plants donated six 150 amphour, 6 volt batteries to

the WCEC group, and six batteries to the PARK (Parkersburg Amateur Radio Klub)

to be used as back-up power for their voice repeaters, DAREN nodes, and AREDN

Amateur Radio Emergency Data Network (AREDN) HSMM (High Speed MultiMedia)

Project stations.  Four of the WCEC batteries have already been taken to the

Hendershot Farm tower site and are ready to be connected to the solar panels.

The other two batteries will be used at the Laurel Creek tower site.  The Laurel

Creek tower site will be used as a receiver site for back-up VHF and UHF

repeater systems, while the Hendershot Farm tower site will be used as a

transmitter site.  Since there is no commercial power at the Hendershot Farm

tower site, it will be powered by solar panels and wind turbines.  The two sites

are about 3/4 of a mile apart which should be enough separation to keep from

having any interference between the transmitters and receivers, and duplexers

won't be necessary.  Plans to communicate between the two tower sites is to use

the AREDN Project system.

Not much else to report this week, so if you have anything to pass on to those

who read the DAREN of WV News, let me know so I will have something to write

about.

There were 29 check-ins to the State Wide DAREN Net this week.
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